Brundall Parish Council Land Management reports to be considered

Name of organisation/group BRUNDALL ALLOTMENTS ASSOC.

Highlights for sharing

CONTINUED DRY WEATHER MAINLY HAS CHALLENGED MOST PLOT HOLDERS THIS YEAR.

WE ARE CONTINUING TO MOVE FORWARD WITH LOOKING AT IMPROVED SECURITY FOR THE ALLOTMENT SITE. INITIALLY WE ARE LOOKING TO IMPROVE THE GATE(S), IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE POLICE ADVICE.

THANK YOU CLAUDIA, FOR BEING SWIFT WHEN THEY BECAME AVAILABLE AGAIN.

FOLLOWING THE LAST MEETING, THE PILLOTMENT WORKING GROUP, ANTICIPATE CUTTING THE HEDGE, TO THE AGREED LEVEL.

THERE HAVE BEEN DISCUSSIONS ABOUT A PORTABLE DEFIBRILLATER AT THE ALLOTMENT SITE, AND WE WOULD ASK IF THE PARISH COUNCIL WOULD COMMIT TO FUNDING 50% OF THIS.?

Issues you wish Land Management to discuss

- SECURITY.
- DIP TANKS.
- -DEFIBRILLATOR
- HEDGE CUTTING.

Helpreturested from within Band Management groups (HIGHLIGHTS FOR SHARING (CONT)

ROB ARAM HAS DECIDED TO STEP BACK FROM HIS ROLE AS SECRETARY OF THE ASSOCIATION AT OUR ANNUAL MEETING IN NOVEMBER. I WOULD LIKE TO THANK HIM FOR ALL THE WORK HE HAS PUT IN SINCE THE ALLOTHIENTS STARTED, AND WOULD SUGGEST THAT HE WOULD MAKE A WORTHY WINNER OF THE NEXT. GOOD CITIZEN AWARD, ROB HAS NOT ONLY SPENT A VAST AMOUNT OF TIME RUNNING THE ALLOTMENTS, BUT HAS BEEN A DEDICATED MEMBER OF THE TEAM AT CREMERS MEADOW, AND THE COUTRYSIDE PARK GROUP, ROB, THANK YOU. I LOOK FORWARD TO YOUR CONTENUED PRESENCE ON THE COMMITTEE.